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CITY OF LAKE CITY 
205 N. Marion Avenue, Lake City, FL 32055 

386-719-5768 

City Council Regular Session 

AGENDA 
 

7:00 P.M.     •     February 17, 2015     •     City Hall 
 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

INVOCATION - Council Member Eugene Jefferson 

1. ROLL CALL 

2. PROCLAMATIONS/PRESENTATIONS: 

None 

3. MINUTES 

A. Regular Session January 20, 2015 

B. Regular Session February 2, 2015 

4. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

5. APPROVAL OF CONSENT AGENDA 

None 

6. PERSONS WISHING TO ADDRESS COUNCIL 

7. PERSONS WISHING TO APPEAR THAT ARE NOT ON THE AGENDA 

8. OLD BUSINESS 

Open Public Hearing 
A. ORDINANCES: 

1. Ordinance No. 2015-2051 (first and final reading) 
relating to the voluntary annexation of property 
located at 1592 West U S Highway 90 into the 
boundaries of the City of Lake City. Mr. Dan R. 
Fellows is Petitioner for Cedar River Seafood of 
Lake City. 

Close Public Hearing 
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B. ADOPTION OF ORDINANCES: 
1. Ordinance No. 2015-2051 (first and final reading) 

9. NEW BUSINESS 

Open Public Hearing 

A. ORDINANCES: 
1. Ordinance No. 2015­2054 (first reading), if 

enacted, relates to the Lake City Community 
Redevelopment Agency ("The CRA") and the 
implementation, development, and financing of 
certain redevelopment projects identified herein 
located within the CRA area established by City 
Ordinance No. 89-661, as amended; authorizing the 
CRA to acquire, develop, and equip certain capital 
improvements ("The Projects") to be located within 
the CRA area consistent with and in furtherance of 
the CRA Redevelopment Plan; and authorizing the 
CRA to issue a Redevelopment Revenue Note ("The 
Note") in the principal amount not to exceed 
$1,200,000 to be issued pursuant to and in 
accordance with the provisions of Section 163.385, 
Florida Statutes, to finance the cost of the 
projects. 

Close Public Hearing 

B. ADOPTION OF ORDINANCES: 

1. Ordinance No. 2015-2054 (first reading) 

C. RESOLUTIONS: 
1. City Council Resolution No. 2015-012, if adopted, 

will declare certain property owned by the City to 
be surplus to its needs; and authorizing the City 
to sell such property at a public auction pursuant 
to and in accordance with the provisions and 
requirements of Section 2-183 of the City Code.

10. DEPARTMENTAL ADMINISTRATION 

None 

11. COMMENTS BY COUNCIL MEMBERS 

12. ADJOURNMENT 
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